Summer Newsletter 2017



denuvo

Tel: 01204 593300 Email: info@denuvodental.co.uk

Web: www.denuvodental.co.uk

Welcome to our 4th Newsletter.

Mrs Hill has been attending a course in Liverpool one Friday every month this year and is learning all the latest techniques in every area of general dentistry. This photo was taken on the endodontic course in March.



2nd March 2017

Can you believe we have been open for

2 years?!

Thank you

To all our patients, family and friends for their continuing support.

We couldn't have done it without you.



Keeping us on our toes, we invited Keith

Hayes of Rightpath4 to carry out a mock CQC inspection for us at the practice. However, Keith soon put us all at ease and it turned out to be a very enjoyable day!! We benefitted greatly from Keith's knowledge and expertise and his advice on a whole range of topics was greatly appreciated. We like to aim high at Denuvo Dental, providing the best possible service for our patients and we will always keep striving to be the very best we can be!

We are excited to announce the opening of our second surgery on the first floor of the practice. It has taken a little longer than expected but was worth the wait!! We are very grateful to Gavin Willis and his team from Paradigm for the design and fitting of the cabinetry and also our builder, Joe Lloyd and Simon Pearce of McKillops for installation of the dental chair and equipment. Mr Jonathan Hill will be working full-time alongside Mrs Janet Hill from September 2017. Please feel free to invite friends and family to join us at Denuvo.









From this....

To this